ALLIANCE PARTY SUBMISSION DATED 10 SEPTEMBER

Note by the British and Irish Governments

The two Governments consider that the Alliance representation
against the PUP and UDP is no different in substance from one of the
DUP representations which the Governments have already considered
and determined, having had due regard to the views of all the
participants. The Governments have therefore reached the view that
it would be inappropriate for them to enter into renewed discussion
and consideration of this matter, and that they should take no
further action on it.
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